Date
Senator ……..
OR
Mr/Ms ………., MP
Dear ……
I’m writing to you regarding the basing of B52 bombers at RAAF Tindal, some of which are capable of carrying nuclear weapons. This is a US Initiative under the US-Australian Force Posture Agreement and I find it quite alarming. Nuclear-propelled submarines are to be ported at HMAS Stirling from 2027 onwards under this Agreement posing a serious toxic health risk should radiation leaks occur. Together with other US initiatives such as the stationing of 2.500 US troops at Darwin each year and construction of a huge fuel storage facility at East Arm, Darwin exclusively for US military use, Australia’s sovereignty appears to be severely compromised. An urgent inquiry into the implications of this US-Australia Force Posture Agreement is called for.
 I urge you to support such an inquiry.
I would also like an assurance that nuclear weapons will not be stored on or transported through Australian territory and that, in the event of hostilities, nuclear strikes will not be launched from Australian territory under any circumstances.
Yours sincerely
(Name)
(Signature)
Email or mailing address of signatory.


